
Update on Covid-19 Worship Guidelines at Calvary Assembly of God: 

(July 12, 2020) 

 

Following are the steps we are taking to minimize the risk of Corona Virus 

Infection… 

 

MASKS AND SOCIAL DISTANCING: 

•Masks: We highly recommend everyone wear masks. A supply of masks will  

    be available for those who do not have one.  We ask you to wear a mask  

    upon entering and exiting the sanctuary.  You may remove the mask once  

    you’re seated provided there is 6 feet between you and others.  If not, please  

    keep your mask on. 

 

In Other Ways:  

•  We will not greet each other with hugs and handshakes.  

• Pastor will not greet parishioners after the service, nor will we have coffee  

   time. Ushers will dismiss attendees row by row.  

 

COMMUNION: 

• On the first Sunday of the month when we observe the Lord’s Supper, you  

    will be handed a pre-packaged communion juice & wafer by volunteers who  

    are wearing protective gloves. 

 

OTHER PRECAUTIONS: 

• Children: There will be no nursery or Sunday School for the time being.  

    Children will stay with their families during the service. 

• Offering plates/donation box will be at the back of the church and will not be  

    passed.   

•  Bulletins and sermon outlines will be placed on the lectern near the  

    front entrance in the foyer. 

• If someone at worship is diagnosed with Covid-19, we will work with the  

    county health department regarding tracing and communicating and  

    quarantining.  If you have visited another state where there is a spike in the  

    coronavirus, please self-quarantine for two weeks before attending our  

    services!  If you have been in the presence of someone who is infected or you  

    have symptoms of the virus,  please notify the church office immediately. 

• These steps are subject to change as conditions change for better or worse. 


